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Consumer Confidence: Continued Rebound
Bottom Line:  The Conference Board's Consumer Confidence Index rebounded
further in September, hitting its highest level since April. The Expectations Index,
based on consumers’ short-term outlook for income, business, and labor market
conditions, led the gains. Declines in gasoline prices sent consumers' expectations
for inflation to the lows of the year. That said, purchasing intentions were mixed for
new vehicles and appliances and were notably lower for homes. Overall, U.S.
consumers remain resilient with fortified balance sheets and continued solid
labor market conditions, but their willingness to spend on non-essential items
remains lower after the spike in goods prices earlier this year and continued
interest rate increases. 

https://mailchi.mp/2363645602b9/consconf201901-1210868?e=c6c5eae986


Consumer Confidence ROSE by 4.4 points in September to 108.0, compared with
market expectations for an increase to 104.6. The index is now 1.6% BELOW its
year-ago level.  

Present Situation Index ROSE by 4.3 points to 149.6. The index is 3.7% ABOVE its
year-ago level.      

The Expectations Index ROSE by 4.5 points to 80.3.  The index is 7.4% BELOW its
year-ago level.      

The labor differential, the percentage of respondents who said jobs are “plentiful”
from the percentage who said jobs are “hard to get”, moved higher by 2.0 points to
38.0.    
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